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Thank You Prime Minister request to meet
Although the Christmas season is well and truly with Salisbury East High School
over I would like to thank the many generous
constituents who so kindly donated to our Salvation Students

Army Christmas Tree Appeal during December.
All gifts of food and presents were greatly
appreciated by families less fortunate than others -
many thanks.

The Salisbury East High School students who
recently wrote to the Prime Minister in support
of the Work for the Dole scheme, met with him
on his recent visit to the Electorate of Makin.

Tough on
Drugs

to protect our Kids!!

I have, over recent weeks, been meeting with all
the principals of secondary schools, church
leaders, local police and youth workers in
preparation for our Say No To Drugs campaign,
which will be launched in March. Our host for
the launch will be Xavier Minniecon.

Prime Minister The Hon Jobn Howard and Trish Draper
with a group of Salisbury East High School students at the

25 Years % AVAGO Skills Training Centre, Golden Grove.

Everyone at the Modbury Hospital should be
proud and congratulated on this fine
achievement. Congratulations also to the staff
who have received service awards ranging
Jrom ten to twenty five years service.




Prime Minister Visits Makin

Enthusiastic Welcome
for Prime Minister

Residents of Lutheran Homes Inc.
at Hope Valley gave Prime Minister
Howard an enthusiastic welcome on
his recent visit to Makin. Mr Howard
met and spoke with a large number of
the nursing home, hostel and village
residents before joining them for a
cup of tea and an informal chat. The
residents were very pleased to have
Mrs Janette Howard accompany the
Prime Minister on his visit.

Mys Janette Howard, Trish Draper , Prime Minister Jobn
Howard and Tom Norman, Lutheran Homes

Trish thanks General Manager,
Tim Gray, the management team
and supporting staff at Lutheran
Homes Inc for hosting the Prime
Minister’s visit.

Work For The Dole Scheme

Speaking at the AVAGO Skills
Training Centre at Golden Grove, Mr
Howard congratulated the Tea Tree
Gully Development Board, for its
initiative and successful tender to
build bus shelters, funded by the
Work for the Dole Scheme. He
praised the efforts of the Tea Tree
Gully Council and the AVAGO
Employment Program for their
collaborative work with the Tea Tree
Gully Development Board

Mr Howard also praised the Students
of Salisbury East High School for
their initiative and interest in relation
to Work for the Dole Scheme.

Students from Salisbury East High School
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' out and about in Makin with Trish Dra_[_)er

It was an honour for Trish to be present at the Australian Citizenship ceremony arranged by The Tea Tree
Gully Council on the 26th January 1998. At this ceremony, the Young Citizen of the Year, Jane Adamson,
received her award along with Citizens of the Year, Mrs Valda Kretschmer and Mrs Dorothy Buckland.
Tea Tree Gully Mayor, Mr Bernie Keane presented the awards on this memorable occasion.

Proud recipients of
awards at Civic Park.
Mrs Valda Kretschmer
Mr Bernie Keane,
Mayor TTG.

Mrs Dorothy Buckland
Mrs Trish Draper,
Member for Makin.

Mr Xavier Minniecon
Ms Jane Adamson

As announced in previous editions we have
invited local schools to participate in our Office
Art Display. The school library receives a
donation and each of the children that participate
will be presented with a certificate and book
voucher.

Thank you to:
St Francis Xavier
Banksia Park Primary
Redwood Park Primary

Judging, of the St Francis Xavier art, was held at
The Makin Electorate Office recently with
children and parents present. Our judges, Mr
Shadiac, Principal, Ms Charmain Skene,
President Rotaract Tea Tree Gully, And Trish
Draper, Member for Makin are pictured with
Students from St Xavier’s School. The art work
of these students was of a very high standard,
making judging difficult.



